
 
 
To All Competitors 
01OCT2024 
Subject: Service Park information 
 
Service Park will be open from 12pm 04OCT2024. You will be advised where trailer 
park is located in the Service area. Please only use the access lane directly beside the 
Garda station at all times over the weekend. Service is strictly a one way system. Please 
be mindful that the service area is a working area until 5pm Friday evening. 
 
Please note there will be no entry to the Service Park without a Service sticker. 
 
Kind regards, 
Gerry O’Brien 
Clerk of the course 
01OCT2024 
 


